
                                                  

 

NPRC CONDOLENCE MESSAGE TO THE VICTIMS OF THE ZION CHRISTIAN 

CHURCH CHIMANIMANI BUS ACCIDENT ON 15 APRIL, 2022 

 

The National Peace and Reconciliation Commission as a whole and the NPRC Manicaland Provincial 

Peace Committee in particular, have been deeply saddened and disheartened by the tragic and 

devastating loss of life in a horrific bus accident that took place on the 15th April, 2022 in 

Chimanimani, claiming 37 lives. The NPRC and the NPRC Manicaland Provincial Peace Committee 

would like to convey our deep-felt condolences and sympathy to the ZCC and particularly to the 

bereaved families over the loss of our loved ones. As we celebrate the death and resurrection of our 

Lord Jesus Christ this Easter, we pray that their departed souls shall rest in eternal peace in the warm 

embrace of God the Almighty. 


